
J. Ferrater Mora 
151B WILLOWBROOK LAÑE - VILLANOVA. PA. 19085 

December 2, 1986 

Professor C. Duncan Rice 
Dean 
Faculty of Arts and Sciences 
New York University 
5 Washington Square North 
New York, N.Y. 10003 

Dear Professor Rice: 

It is with great pleasure that I formally accept your 
offer, as per your letter of November 18, 1986, to becorae 
King Juan Carlos I Professor of Spanish Civilizatlon and 
Culture in the spring térra of 1987. I fully agree with the 
conditions stated in your letter. 

It is, of course, not only a pleasure but also an honor 
to be associated with this Chair and with the Department of 
Phllosophy in the Faculty of Arts and Sciences at New York 
University. 

Thank you very much for the help suggested in trying to 
find appropiate accomodation in New York for Monday nights, 
as well for any other time needed on occasion of special 
events. I am sending you herewith, as requested, the receipts 
of my train expenses; only my personal fare is included. 

Both my wlfe and I enjoyed very much having lunch with 
you and with Professors Ruddick and Sánchez-Albornoz. 1 am 
looking forward to seeing you again on the second semester. 

I sent to Professor Ruddick a description of my seminar 
on Spanish Contemporary Thought, including a short 
bibliography of texts in English —the language in which the 
seminar will be taught. I will be happy to provide any other 
necessary information as soon as requested both for the 
seminar and for any other events which roay be arranged. 

Thank you again for your letter and for the opportunity 
to become a Visiting Professor at New York University, as 
holder of the King Juan Carlos I chair, during the second 
semester of the academic year 1986-1987. 

Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

iVM 


